
 

N u a c h t  ó  S c o i l  T í r  E i l t í n  
Easter 2013 

Tirelton National School Indoor Camogie! 
Tirelton National School had a very significant first recently when the girls from 2nd, 
3rd and 4th classes took part in the Sciath na Scol Indoor Camogie competitions for 
the first time. Initially it was envisioned that they would only participate in the 3rd 
Class tournament but such was the enjoyment and excitement derived from the 
games that all the girls requested entry to the 4th Class competition as well. Playing 
schools from Coachford, Newcestown, Berrings, Minane Bridge and Cloghduv was 
a great experience and some of the more established camogie schools were 
amazed at the girls’ skill, courage and determination. The girls trained every week 

after school 
under the expert 
eye of Ms. 
McCarthy, Ms. 
Davis and Nora 
Buckley and it 
certainly paid off. 
At the end of the 
competitions all 
the girls could 
talk about was 
‘next year’ and 
‘improving’ Maith 
sibh a chailíní! 
 

 
Baroque Workshop! 

On Wednesday, 27th 
February all the 
children were 
entertained with 
Baroque Music by West 
Cork Music.  This 
workshop was part of 
the West Cork Music 
Festival and it was a 
great treat for everyone. 
 



 West Muskerry Indoor Hurling 2013. 
The West Muskerry Indoor Hurling Blitz was held recently in Cloghduv. Participants 
were Clondrohid, Inchegeelagh, Muine Fliuch, Rusheen and Tirelton. Each school 
played a minimum of five games with competition and scoring was tight all through. 
In the end Tirelton proved the strongest and emerged victorious, winning three out 
of four games and drawing the fifth. All the children enjoyed the day out and were 
delighted to 
receive their 
winners’ medals 
presented by 
Sciath Na Scol 
Cork. These 
same children 
are now eagerly 
awaiting the 
Draw for the 
outdoor Sciath 
Na Scol hurling 
c o m p e t i t i o n 
which will be 
h e l d  a f t e r 

4th Class Boys Indoor Hurling 
The 4th Class Boys 
I n d o o r  H u r l i n g 
competition took place 
recently in Cloghduv. 
Tirelton were paired 
with Donoghmore, 
Newcestown and 
Firmount. All the 
games were really 
close with Tirelton 
defeating Donoghmore 
and drawing with 
Newcestown to set up 
a semi-final with 
Firmount. In the semi-
final Firmount proved a 

difficult opponent and after a titanic encounter Tirelton were defeated. In spite of 
this loss all the boys improved their skills so that when next year comes around 
they will be more than ready to take the field again. 



 Swimming 2013 
Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming lessons on Tuesday, 
18th March in Dunmanway swimming pool.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Life Time Lab 
Children from 1st, 2nd & 3rd classes attended Science Workshop at Lifetime Lab in 
Cork on Wednesday, 20th March.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Credit Union Quiz! 
Our Junior and Senior Credit 

Union Quiz teams went to 

Macroom recently to take part in 

the National Credit Union Quiz.  

Both teams performed superbly. 

It was an historic occasion for 

our Junior team as they lost out 

on first place by only one point.  

However, their runner  up position 

meant that they became the first 

team from the school ever to receive 

a prize at this quiz.   

School re-opening on  Monday, 8th April, 2013. 

Getting ready for Easter! 
 


